NOVEMBER 2007

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on November 12, 2007 at
7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and offered opening prayer. The previous
month’s minutes were approved as read.

First item of business is that Misti has offered to hold office hours at the township on
Mondays and Wednesday from 9:00-3:00 with a ¥2 hour for lunch from 11:30-12:00,
starting December 3. She has checked with other townships on a reasonable wage. A
motion was made by Meiste and supported by Boerman to approve Misti as part time
staff at $13.00/hour. All ayes. Motion carried.

Ron informed Dick that a special meeting was held with the other board members a few
weeks back to approve a PA 116 for Dykhuis farms.

Hilda informed the board that the next Planning Commission meeting will be held on
Thursday, December 6 at 7:00. Someone is applying for a large dog kennel. She has also
talked to Bob Jones and he will be sending monthly updates of where PCI has checked on
zoning and what tickets were issued. This will begin in December.

Ron has been in contact with Jeff Lampen and our lawyer in regards to the pre-trial
hearing with Trestle Stop. Once this issued is cleared up the attorney will deal with the
beer and wine letter.

The curbside recycle program is going well with residents still picking up bins.

Sheila informed the board that the yearly inter-local fire board meeting will be held on
Tuesday, December 18 at 7:30 a.m.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by
Lindholm to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Schipper and supported
by Boerman to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Meiste to adjourn at 7:30. All ayes.
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



